
SABBATH SCHOOL

CONTACTS

SERVICES
FAMILY SERVICE

Prelude
Welcome & Announcements - Audrey Huzzey

Call to Worship - Joyful, Joyful-NAH 592
Invocation - Audrey Huzzey

Opening Hymn - O For a Thousand Tongues- NAH 61
Tithes & Off erings - Audrey Huzzey

Children’s Story - Rowena Davis
Family Prayer - Pastor Des Boldeau
Scripture - Matthew 25: 1-10 (NKJV)

- Pastor Sam Davis
Hymn - My Maker and My King-NAH 10

Sermon “The Sleeping Church”
- Pastor Sam Davis

Closing Hymn - Watch Ye Saints- NAH 160
Benediction - Pastor Sam Davis

Postlude

.

And he who was seated on the throne said, 
“Behold, I am making all things new.” Also he 

said, “Write this down, for these words are 
trustworthy and true.”

Revelation 21:5

PASTOR JAMES SHEPLEY
jshepley@secadventist.org.uk - 07595 288833

STANBOROUGH CENTRE
Rob Page - stanboroughcentre@gmail.com - 07908362431

STANBOROUGH PARK COLLEGE OF MUSIC
info@spcm.org.uk

TREASURY DEPARTMENT
treasury@stanboroughchurch.org

CHURCH CLERK - MICHELE THOMPSON

michele3tommo@gmail.com

BULLETIN DEADLINE WEDNESDAY BY 6PM
email: jef@stanboroughpark.org

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church
609 St. Albans Road, Watford, WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughpark.org
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WEDNESDAY NIGHT PRAYER MEETING in the 
Sanctuary. Zoom is also available. Meeting ID: 721 
857 1482; Passcode: pray3r 

MEN’S MINISTRY Prayer Meeting from 9pm on 
Tuesdays. Zoom ID: 519 552 6863 & Passcode: Pray3r

WOMEN MINISTRY Prayer Meeting on Zoom every 
Friday at 6:30pm. Meeting ID: 853 7558 6804 & 
Passcode: 615610.



SENDING LOVE TO THIS CHRISTMAS
Warm messages of Christmas wishes and blessings 
have been received from the following as part of our 
initiative to raise funds for ADRA:
- James & Audrey Huzzey
- Dennis Johnson
- Joan Maxwell
- The Papaioannou family
- Joelle and George Priest
- Pastor Aris, Sophia & Lydia (Vontzalidis)
- Johnson Wong
- David & Alison Burgess
- Sheila Burgess
- Sis Frances & family
- Brian & Cecilia Davison
- Paul and Helen Lockham
- Lisa, Rui and James Leal
- Margaret McReynolds
- Michele Thompson
- James, Hélia, Sarah, Joanna and Naomi Shepley
- John and Lorraine Cooper
- Roy & Fay Christie & family
- Kathie Magee and family
- An anonymous gifter

The individual messages are displayed in the 
Concourse at on the screens at the end of the 
services. This initiative and the kind generosity of 
the gifters have raised over £350 for ADRA, which is 
fantastic! And will help others to have a brighter 2025.

THE SUPPORT GROUP FOR THE EARLITEEN’S 
SABBATH SCHOOL NEED VOLUNTEERS to teach 
classes to our teenagers in the New Year 2025.  We 
are seeking adults who can engage with the young 
teenagers in a way that grows and encourages their 
faith in Jesus. We are looking for volunteers who are 
committed Christians, reliable and regularly attend 
Stanborough Park Church. If you are interested 
in joining the team, please contact Adriana Mahy, 
the Earliteen Team Lead or the church office at 
Stanborough Park Church or mobile no. 07967 246017 
to discuss further.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

THANKSGIVING SERVICE We all have something to 
give thanks for. Join us today from 3:30 and 5pm, we 
have a THANKSGIVING SERVICE in the church. The 
FamilyLife team asks members to testify of GOD’s 
workings and blessings in your family life.

FLOWER ARRANGING CLASSES FOR BEGINNERS. 
If you are interested in flower arranging and would 
like to know how to begin, then come along to the 
series of six lessons Audrey will be running each week 
from January 7th, 2025. The lessons will commence 
at 7.30pm in the Cedar/Sycamore room and finish 
by 9.30 p.m. There will be a small charge. Please 
register with Audrey: abalderstone@btconnect.com

ADVENT WITH ADRA is the Christmas Appeal to 
help countless children worldwide, who are caught 
up in conflicts and who will face harsh and uncertain 
conditions this Christmas. Your donation will help 
vulnerable families access food, shelter and clean 
water. Please donate through Audrey’s JustGiving 
Page or at adra.org.uk/donate.

A DONATION of a fine Ukulele, Banjo and a Classical 
guitar would be very much appreciated to be used 
during the Children’s Sabbath School Classes, in 
hospitals for those recovering and to spread the 
joy of music to as many as possible. Please contact 
Gabi on 07380 314986.

HOW TO GIVE Bank Transfer: Stanborough Pk 
Church Seventh, 600008-40650561
Card: Self service card machine is located in main 
concourse or pay.sumup.com/b2c/QEF4Z3EN

40 DAYS OF PRAYER at 6 am on Zoom 89546335143 
passcode 777.

SUNDAY SALE 19 JANUARY 2025 12-2pm. This sale 
is raising money for STOP – Save the Orphans Please. 
Contact Pat Walton on mobile 07788311097 if you 
want more information and if you want to donate items.


